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PRESS RELEASE 

Mayor Mike Danahay is proud to announce the official appointment of 

John “Rusty” Naquin to Fire Chief for the City of Sulphur Fire 

Department. 

Chief Naquin has served with the City of Sulphur Fire Department for 

twenty-five years, as well as the United States Marine Corps for four years. 

We are confident that Chief Naquin’s leadership and experience will be an 

integral part in moving our city forward. 


